From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: gas stations
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:09:21 AM

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 1:20 PM
Subject: FW: gas stations

From: Jeff Wright [mailto:jwequipment.pei@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 11:18 AM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: gas stations

good morning im writing you in regards to the proposal of the new gas station in borden Pei.
first of all we dont need it there is two already one a little further up the road and also one in
kinkora. there is no reason to have a third in borden if is only gonna take business away from
the family owned ones that have bin so great to the community and

surrounding communities for a number of years and hopefully many years to come Chad
Ceretti and his late father have a great store with many great supplies they have saved me
many trips to town for house hold supplies from plumbing to food even work clothes. if you
guys allow this new gas station we could risk losing the one that has bin here for us for many
years. in the end of the day its all about corporate greed dp murphy does not need the income
and revenue from his new gas station chances are they will not provied quarter the goods and
services that Cerettis has for a number of years. i believe that the thought of irac even
considering this perposal is commplete bull shit go put a corner store in bedeque or something
some where someone actually needs and wants one...

Jeff Wright
Albany P.E.I
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